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  Nepalese Health Workers Honored with Ambassador for Peace 
Award 

 
 
Kathmandu, Nepal—Fourteen people, including 
11 doctors, were honored with an Ambassador 
for Peace award at a special program UPF-
Nepal organized in 
Kathmandu.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF Celebrates Interfaith Harmony and Human Fraternity 
 
 
New York, United States—A UPF webinar 
commemorated two United Nations 
observances.  
 

  

  

  

  World Interfaith Harmony Week Observed in Ukraine 
 
 
Kyiv, Ukraine—UPF-Ukraine co-sponsored an 
international webinar titled "Interreligious and 
Cultural Harmony."  
 

  

  

  

  World Interfaith Harmony Week Observed in Bulgaria 
 
 
Sofia, Bulgaria—The UN observance was 
commemorated with a daily online reading of the 
UPF founder’s words.  
 

  

  

  

  Russians Earn ‘Likes’ for Human 
Fraternity 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—UPF held an online 
competition in honor of the first International Day 

  



 

 

of Human Fraternity.  
 

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAR12 : (Eng, Span, Port) - For the Peaceful 

Reunification of Korea and World Peace, through 

Interdependence, Mutual Prosperity and Universal 

Values 

MAR 13: (English, Estonian, Russian) Korea - Country of Morning Calm, 

Personal Experiences 

MAR 13: (Portuguese & English) Woman and leadership in the Family, in 

Entrepreneurship and in Politics 

MAR 19: "First Ladies and Emerging Leaders: An Intergenerational Dialogue 

on the Journey of Security Council Resolution 1325" 

MAR 20: A Peninsula Peace Initiative: The Balkans and the Korean Peninsula 

MAR 23: (Russian language) "Culture as the Bridge of Peace and Cooperation 

in Eurasia" 

MAR 25: Transition to Peace on the Korean Peninsula: What Confidence 

Building Measures are Necessary and Who Can Guide the Process? 

MAR 26: "Strengthening democracy and free market economy in North East 

Asia: an incentive for rapprochement on the Korean Peninsula?" 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


